

July 17, 2017
Soho meeting

Present: Jennifer, Liane, Natalia, Rebecca, Frank, Carmella, Arielle

check ins

staff updates

Carmella

of heart and history starting action projects

CKDU having a hard time, black power hour called them out for having a white supremacist volunteer
queer arabs dance party!

Tomorrow workshop with Heartwood, teaching young people about consent

mediation with ultimate frisbee team

a lot of folks are having a hard time in halifax, so lots of peer support

Rebecca

peer support is really weird right now

Doing more Kings policy stuff

website stuff, links stopped working

been working with Tess around workshops in August

Frank – pointing out there's not much benefits, use them, but there's also savings if you need anything else
Do we need folks to hold more hours? Discussion around holding hours

committee updates

Natalia – can we try to schedule first response training before school starts and things pick up?
(discussion on what training entails)

Frank is taking on organizing this training, possibly an open session as part of O-week

HR is great, met with Carmella and going to try to meet

Board Governance to meet soon

Joint Stocks

Send info to Jennifer

Pride

Chat about O Week and Project Reconnect and SoHo's involvement

Carmella fills in on what has happened in the past

Boycott letter editing

Rebecca to circulate letter in the morning

Arielle, Carmella and Rebecca are point people for media

Meeting adjourned